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Go to BoysChorus.org for more information

80th Year Review

Enjoy a look at the events of our 80th
Anniversary - the International Boys and
Men's Choral Festival with choirs from
Hong Kong, New Jersey, and Michigan,
the Hawaii Tour, the 80th Alumni
Weekend, the Around the World in 80
Years Musicale, the White House
National Tree Lighting, and the 80th
Anniversary Holiday Concert.

Pops Concert CANCELLED

We are sad to announce that our Pops
Concerts scheduled for May 2 have been
canceled.

We will see you for our next season!

We're going digital!

Even though our in-person rehearsals are canceled, that
doesn't mean choristers are missing out on Boys Chorus fun!
We've put some lessons on Google Classroom. There are two
components to the weekly assignments - singing and music
theory. These are optional activities for the boys' continued
learning and to stay engaged with TABC. We're excited about
the opportunity to reach boys and families in new ways.

If you have any questions about the remote learning or are
having difficulty with Google Classroom, please call the office
at 520-296-6277 or email us at tabc@boyschorus.org.

https://www.boyschorus.org
https://youtu.be/4ISo0A4aeCw
https://boyschorus.org/media/repository/documents/summerprograms/TABC Summer Day Camp Flyer 2020 REGISTER.pdf


Arizona Gives Day: April 7

In our 80th Anniversary Year, TABC has
set a goal of $8000 to sustain our eight
decades of service as an artistic and
cultural resource to the community well into
the future. Your support helps us offer
Endless Musical Opportunities. We met our
goal last year, and with your help, we can
do it again this year! Please consider giving
during the Early Giving period, or on April 7
for AZ Gives. You can donate online here.

Meet Our Staff

You may have noticed a new face around the office:
our new officer manager, Mary-Gray Lopez. She can
help you with almost anything Chorus related: just
ask!

Mary-Gray has a B.A. in English Literature from
Willamette University in Salem, Oregon. She was
raised in Prescott, AZ and has lived in Tucson for
seven years. She comes to TABC after working in
the hospitality industry - she has worked for Xanterra
in Yellowstone National Park, Marriott International,
and Canyon Ranch. In her spare time, Mary-Gray is
an avid reader, enjoys traveling with her husband,
and hanging out at home with her two cats.

Join us for Day Camp!
June 15-19, 9am-4pm

Sign up today!

Join us for an amazing week of music, fun,
and adventure. All participants will receive
high-quality music instruction from one of
TABC's directors. The week culminates in
a public performance at Reid Park Zoo -
complete with a post-performance picnic
party and swimming!

Call (520) 296-6277 or go to our website for
information.

https://www.azgives.org/boyschorus
https://www.boyschorus.org/

